From: Brendan Buchanan medboardconsultation To:

Subject: Public Consultation on Good Medical Practise Date: Tuesday, 31 July 2018 8:17:54 AM

Attachments:



Dear Sir/Madam.

I am concerned that the proposed Code of Conduct may force doctors and medical practitioners to perform medical procedures which they have conscientious objections to. In the light of these concerns, I write to ask that the proposed Code of Conduct be rewritten to allow doctors to avoid performing procedures that they do not believe is in the best welfare of the patient OR scrap the proposed Code of Conduct entirely.

Thankyou for your time.

Brendan Buchanan

